








































































































Please appreciate the very reason we chose to purchase our new home was the peaceful
location. We do not want this development and from what we understand none of our
neighbor's do either. Subsequently, we ask the City to reduce the scope of the development or
deny the lot-tie. This will both serve and preserve the greater good for all.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best

Peter and Caye



Lilly Rudolph

From: Gaye Straza ) ) i

Sent: Saturday, April 14, 2018 9.02 AM

To: Peter Pichler TR
Cc: Lilly Rudolph; Kathleen Stecko 10 2010
Subject: Re: 21070 Las Flores Mesa Drive. Planning Meeting.

I’'m sorry, I concur with my husband vote against our neighbors plans. I did not understand the implications.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 13, 2018, at 7:25 PM, Peter Pichler | GG o

Thanks so much

Peter Pichler

On Apr 13, 2018, at 5:51 PM, Lilly Rudolph <lrudolph@malibucity.org> wrote:

Thank you. | am forwarding this correspondence to Kathleen Stecko, the
recording secretary, for distribution to the Planning Commission.

From: Peter Pichler

Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 3:42:15 PM
 Friday, Ap Date Received A-\lo-\ % Tlme'7

To: Lilly Rudolph
Subi y, 3 . , , Planning Commission meeting of ~4 =10 (S __
ubject: 21070 Las Flores Mesa Drive. Planning Meeting. Agenda Item No. _S.C.

Total No. of Pages m——==

To the Commission,

After a two-year long search, we finally purchased our dream home on Las Flores Mesa
Drive in February 2018. We have since moved in and are extremely happy. Two weeks

ago we received notice that our immediate neighbor at 21070 Las Flores Mesa Drive is

planning to develop his adjacent properties quite extensively. We understand that only
by tying his APN's can this scale be achieved.

We would never dream of taking issue with a neighbor's property rights if the proposed
development would not hurt us. We do not wish to live next to an
entertainment destination. Our little canyon is a loudspeaker that amplifies even
the smallest sound. For example, we hear every car that drives up the Rambla Road
which is relatively far away compared to our immediate neighbor. They are seeking

to fully transform what is. This is not a good thing. A space for entertainment on this
scale will be devastating to us personally and ruin the peace, quiet and balance of the
neighborhood. If this project was scaled down we might feel differently but in its current
proportions, we must strenuously object. We are auditory slaves even now. When our
neighbor's Jacuzzi is used, we not only hear the rumbling engine but every loud word
(they have to speak of the sound of the engine) spoken by two people sitting side-by-

CC: Planning Commission, PD, Recording 1
Secretary, Reference Binder, File
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side. Imagine what a 40ft pool and entertainment complex would be like to live with. No
thank you! Why should one neighbors lifestyle interfere and dominate all their
immediate neighbors?

Please appreciate the very reason we chose to purchase our new home was the
peaceful location. We do not want this development and from what we understand
none of our neighbor's do either. Subsequently, we ask the City to reduce the scope of
- the development or deny the lot-tie. This will both serve and preserve the greater good
for all.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best

Peter and Gaye



City Of Malibu
23825 Stuart Ranch Road
Malibu, CA 90265

Phone (310) 456-2489 - Fax (310) 456-3356

www.malibucity.org
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NoTICE OF PuBLIC HEARING
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Recipient Info

NoTICE OF PuBLIC HEARING

The Malibu Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on MONDAY, May 21, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. in the Coun-
cil Chambers, Malibu City Hall, 23825 Stuart Ranch Road, Malibu, CA, for the project identified below.

COASTAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT NO. 15-058, VARIANCE NO. 17-001, MINOR MODIFICATION NO. 17-002,
LOT MERGER NO. 15-004. AND DEMOLITION PERMIT NO. 17-027 — An application for the construction of a
new swimming pool and spa, deck with an outdoor kitchen area, patio, trellis, retaining walls, and planters, and
non-exempt grading on a hillside property, including a variance to allow for development on slopes steeper than
2.5 to 1, a minor modification to aliow for the 20 percent reduction of the side yard setbacks, and a ot merger for
consolidation of two existing legal lots into one legal lot, and a demolition permit for the demolition of a foundation,
walls, onsite wastewater treatment system (OWTS), stairs, and gates

LOCATION / APNs: 21070 and 21100 Las Flores Mesa Drive / 4450-026-072 and 4450-026-071
ZONING: Single-Family Medium Density

APPLICANT / OWNER: Avalon Construction Corportation on behalf of owner Joseph Simpson
APPEALABLE TO: City Council

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW:  Categorical Exemption CEQA Guidelines Sections 15301 and 15303

CASE PLANNER: Lilly Rudolph, Contract Planner, Irudolph@malibucity.org

(310) 456-2489, ext. 238

A written staff report will be available at or before the hearing for the project, typically 10 days before the hearing in
the Agenda Center: http://www.malibucity.org/agendacenter. Related documents are available for review at City
Half during regular business hours. You will have an opportunity to testify at the public hearing; written comments,
which shall be considered public record, may be submitted any time prior to the beginning of the public hearing. If
the City's action is challenged in court, testimony may be limited to issues raised before or at the public hearing.

LOCAL APPEAL - A decision of the Planning Commission may be appealed to the City Council pursuant to Malibu
Municipal Code Section 17.04.220 within 10 days (15 days for tentative parcel maps) following the date of action.

BONNIE BLUE, Planning Director Publish Date: April 26, 2018
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